
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 5:18 PM 
To: Blackburn, Damon <Damon.blackburn@coventry.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Objection 
 
 
>  
> Dear sir/madam 
>  
> Please find this my objection for the extended opening hours to provide 
“refreshments” from the below business:- 
>  
> MTB Foods 
> Burger Boi 
> 48 Daventry Road 
> Coventry 
> CV3 5DP 
>  
> I am a local resident.  Since the opening of Burger Boi, the following has occurred:- 
>  
> 1. An increased level of noise throughout the day and especially at night. 
>  
> 2. The constant illegal parking of vehicles accessing the venue is unacceptable 
and a danger to local residents, children and the elderly. There have been several 
near misses of people trying to cross the road safely due vehicles parking 
dangerously. There has been an increase of road traffic accidents in this area due to 
poor parking. 
>  
> 3. The level of waste containers, paper & bottles are constantly seen in the area 
and in nearby gardens. 
>  
> I am opposing the request for the extended opening hours to access 
“refreshments” due to my points mentioned above which will only increase to an 
even more unacceptable level if approved. 
>  
> Also, we already have food outlets offering take out foods as well as a convenience 
store offering “refreshments”. I would not need to use anything other than what we 
already have. 
>  
> Regards 
>  
 

 

 

 

 



From:  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 11:45 AM 
To: Blackburn, Damon <damon.blackburn@coventry.gov.uk> 
Subject: new premise application 

 

 

Hi Mr Blackburn, 

 

could you please take this email as a formal objection to the new premises 

application at Burger Boi(MTB foods limited) 48 Daventry road Coventry cv3 5dp. 

 

I'm sure that you may have had some response to this already, my objection are 

highlighted below, 

 

additional take-away delivery drivers would be noise and litter pollution, we as 

residents are currently plighted on a daily occurrence with inconsiderate parking 

across drives and yellow markings etc.. causing safety concerns. 

opening up for an additional hour doesn't  warrant business needs, just in fact 

causing harassment to local resident's. 

 

please keep me informed on any meetings on this matter which or any notices in 

regards to this application. 

 

kind Regards 

 

 



  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Title:  Extended Opening Hours, Burger Boi, Daventry Rd

Statement:

We the undersigned petition the Council to not extend the opening hours of Burger 

Boi from 23.00 to 00.00 Monday  -  Sunday

Justification:

This would have a detrimental effect on the  residents in the surrounding area,
Daventry Road is a residential area.
Currently with 23.00 closing activity does not just stop at 23.00, therefore extended 
to 00.00 activity would continue past midnight, this is not acceptable to local 
residents most of  whom will be in bed at this time.
Originally 23.00 closing avoided late night disturbance by traffic, parking and loud 
voices, what is different now?

Submitted by:  

mailto:richardwhitmore@aol.com
cvdam662
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